
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Financial Project ID: 435090-1-52-01 July 2018 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s contractor, Watson Civil 

Construction, Inc., will be making intersection improvements on State Road 70 

(15th Street E) at 9th Avenue E (Martin Luther King Avenue) in late July 2018. 

The project limits and detour route are identified on the project map below. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

 Construct roundabout at 9th Avenue E  

 Highway lighting 

 Roadway resurfacing 

 Sidewalk construction 

 New signing and pavement markings 

 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 Construction begins late July 2018 and ends in spring 2019 

 SR 70 (15th Street E) at 9th Avenue E will be closed for approximately six months during construction 

 Please follow the established detour route during this time 

 A temporary traffic signal will be installed at SR 70 (15th Street E) and 13th Avenue E during construction 

 Lane closures will also be required  

 Please be alert for construction crews 

 Construction costs are estimated at $2.1 million 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

Watson Civil Construction, Inc. 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Lauren Hatchell, Community Outreach Manager 
(941) 708-4418 
lauren.hatchell@dot.state.fl.us 

Zachary Burch, Communications Manager 
(239) 225-1950 
zachary.burch@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.SWFLroads.com   |   twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL   |   facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

 www.swflroads.com/sr70/15thsteroundabout.pdf 
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